
January 17, 2024

We’ll See You In The Big Windy!
Milwaukee Valve is
exhibiting at the 2024 AHR
Expo in Chicago next
week. Running from
January 22 thru January
24. AHR is the largest
trade show for our
industry, providing a forum
where a wide variety of
manufacturers of all sizes
and specialties gather to
share ideas and showcase
the future of plumbing and
HVACR technology.

The AHR Expo is the industry’s best place for OEMs,
engineers, contractors, distribution, facility operators,
architects, educators, and other professionals to
experience everything new in HVACR and build the vital
relationships that grow businesses and careers. The
AHR Expo is co-sponsored by ASHRAE and AHRI and
is held concurrently with ASHRAE’s Winter Conference.

Come to McCormick Place and swing by Milwaukee
Valve at Booth S8727 in the South Hall. The Expo
hours are:
Monday, Jan. 22            10am - 6pm
Tuesday, Jan. 23           10am - 6pm
Wednesday, Jan. 24  10am - 4pm

We look forward to seeing you there!
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